
 

Portion of Villa Rosario Subdivision, Brgy. Pampang 
(i.e. Anunciacion St. only) – including Rafael Lazatin 
Memorial Medical Center 
 

THURSDAY  
 September 04, 2025 

from 5:00 AM 
to 10:00AM 

          Line rehabilitation works along Anunciation St., Villa Rosario Subdivision,   
                              Brgy. Pampang 

 
 

1. The said interruption may be postponed without need of prior notice. 

2. Please consider our lines as always energized, as we shall putting them back in service upon 
expiry of the aforementioned schedule or even earlier without any prior notice. 
 

Please bear with us as we are doing this to further improve our electric service. 


